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Dear Parliament,

I wish to vehemently oppose any extension to the current State of Emergency Powers with respect to
the Covid-19 Public Health Orders.

These powers have been in existence for over two years, and have caused untold damage to the
health and security of all Queenslanders.

The publication of the recent study by John Hopkins University, showed that lockdowns only had a
0.2% effect on the death toll from Covid-19. 
Study after study has shown that the transmission of the virus occurs whether people have had 2, 3
or in the case of Israel 4 doses of the Covid shots, and the benefits and longevity of natural immunity
far outweighs anything provided by the shots. This is particularly relevant as none of the current
vaccines provide protection against the Omicron variant, as they were all made for the original Wuhan
strain. 

Continuing to exclude people from society under these health orders, has caused enormous rifts in
Queensland society. Businesses have suffered and continue to do so, as many people are still
excluded from attending cafes, restaurants, sporting facilities etc., as a result of health orders.
Hundreds of thousands, if not millions of Queenslanders have been blackmailed/coerced into taking
these shots in order to keep their jobs due to mandates under public health orders. Many of whom
are now suffering life-long injuries from having had to take the vaccine, and are now, rather ironically,
no longer able to work as a result of their vaccine injury. 
 
The extension of these public health orders will not stop the spread of the virus, as it is endemic.

The rest of the world is actually "living with covid" and many countries have already removed, or are
currently removing all restrictions and mandates.
The recent court case in New Zealand has also shown that mandates under public health orders are
against human rights.

There is no scientific justification to extend the public health orders, and I would implore the members
of parliament to do the right thing by the people of this state, and vote against this bill.

Yours faithfully,

Audrey Bergman
B. App. Sci., MLS (RMIT University)
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